
ABBOTS RIPTON PARISH COUNCIL  

FORMERLY INVITES  

ALL RESIDENTS OF ABBOTS RIPTON, 

WOODWALTON & SURROUNDING AREA  

TO ATTEND A MEETING WITH  

NETWORK RAIL  

REGARDING  

THE PROPOSED NEW HUNTINGDON TO 

WOODWALTON  

4 TRACKING PROJECT  

TO BE HELD ON 10th APRIL 2018  

AT THE ABBOTS RIPTON VILLAGE HALL 

AT 7PM  

Network Rail will discuss up to date progress of the project 

and answer any questions you may have. 

 

 

 


